
Infant & Pre-School Christmas Nativity Video   
14 December 2021 

Dear Parents  

   

I am pleased to be able to send you the link to the recording of our Infant & Pre-School Christmas 

Nativity below.  This will be available to watch for the next 30 days. You will find a download button 

underneath the video window. Please note they cannot be downloaded to a mobile device or tablet.  

     

The link and access password has been emailed privately to parents.   

   

With best wishes   

   

Mrs O'Donoghue  

Headmistress  

 

 


